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 Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

 Imaginative writing 

 Use direct speech 

 Create a character description 

 Next we will be learning to 

 Poetry 

 Rhyme and alliteration   

General update from teacher 

 

Hello everyone! I hope you have enjoyed 

your Spring break. We are in our final term 

of Primary 3/4 and have lots to look 

forward to. We have just started our class 

novel of the Twits. Books have been sent 

home, please could they come back to school 

each day. We are enjoying out outdoor 

learning on a Wednesday afternoon, if you 

still wish to be a parent helper please 

contact the office.  

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Multiplication using carrying 

 Telling the time 

 Dividing  

Next we will be learning to 

 Measure  

 Money  

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning  

 The continent of Africa  

 African animals  

 Ball control skills  

Next we will be learning 

 Islam 

 Biodiversity  

 

 


